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10th January 2020
Dear Parents and Carers,                                                                                                                  Welcome back and a Happy New Year!
Many thanks for all of your support over the past term and for your attendance at the Christmas Performances. The children were magnificent as always and a credit to you. We are blessed with very talented children. Many thanks to all the staff too.
Parent Governor- Many thanks to Mrs Emily Fowler (Nursery Parent) for applying to be the Parent Governor. As Mrs Fowler was the only applicant then a vote was not required. We wish her well in her new role. 
NURSERY
As you are aware the Nursery are in the GARDEN ROOM (next to the Dining Room). I am sorry for the inconvenience but we had a leak in the Nursery Roof in the toilet area and the roofers could only fit us in at this time. I am hopeful it will not take too long to fix. Please be assured the children will return to the Early Years Unit as quickly as possible. 
After School Clubs have started again and I am sure you are aware we are offering a wide range of clubs for the children. If your child is unable to attend one week then please let their class teacher or the office know and they will pass that information on to the people in charge of the club. 
A Calendar of Events is attached to this letter and all the information will be on the website. Please try and come along if you can.
If the weather takes a turn for the worst (as it has often done at this time of year) then please keep an eye on the website in case we are unable to be open.  I sincerely hope this is not the case!
Many thanks for your ongoing support,
Sarah Yates
Head Teacher


Love God, Love One Another
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